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1  
  A BIG Thank you 

goes out to the Hubbard 
Parent Group who are 

providing treats for our 
Students!  

 

 
 

2       
 

Good Friday No school 
for students  

3 

4 
 

5 
Easter Monday No 
school for students  

6    
Report Cards come 

home 
 

7  
     

Hubbard School      
masks available to 

order  
  
 
 

8     
 

9  

 

10 

11 
 

14 NO SCHOOL FOR  
STUDENTS 

Morning Parent /Teacher 
Interviews  

PL for Teachers 
 

Online Hot Lunch  
Orders are due  

tonight@ 11:59pm  

15   

 
 

16     

 
Hot Lunch order due  

 

17 12                        13     
                          
                               Parent/ Teacher  

 
                                   Interviews  (pm) 

18  
 
 

19 
 

20   Hot Lunch  

 
 

21     

PSSC Meeting @ 6:30  
 

Online Hot Lunch Or-
ders are due tonight @ 

11:59pm  

22      Hot Lunch 
 

23 
  

Hot Lunch Orders due  
 

24 
 

25 26 27 Hot Lunch  28    
  Online Hot lunch 
orders are  due  

Tonight @ 11:59 pm  

29   Hot Lunch  30  
 
Hot Lunch orders due  

31 

   Dates and Information to Note: 

 

What a busy and exciting time it has been for students and staff as we 
moved from Hubbard 1.0 over the past week to our new location on 
Drummond Drive, Hubbard 2.0.  Approximately 1400 boxes were filled and 
emptied, 400 large totes were used, 600 bags for student belongings, a 
gym, and approximately 20 rooms and hallways saw fresh paint, countless 
bulletin boards were prepared, whiteboards installed, a wall was built and 
new technology put in place.  The movers were busy for 4 days steady!  To 
further update you, water, air and fire inspections have taken place.  New 
hydration stations are in place as are bussing and vehicle routines.  Our 
COVID control tape and arrows are lining the halls and health safety has 
been considered.   We ask for your cooperation in parking areas which are 
limited and that are shared spaces at the beginning and end of the day.  
Visitor parking by the building is from 9-2 Monday to Thursday and from 9-
11 on Fridays. 
I want to say a huge thank you to our staff who have worked super long 
hours, packing and unpacking to make the ‘first day’ of school a positive 
experience for your children.  District maintenance, cleaners, facilities, and 
IT teams were invaluable.  Everyone has worked tirelessly on this project!  
We appreciated your partnership and look forward to establishing new 
routines at Hubbard, where even new school signs show our Hurricane 
pride!  With several shelves waiting to be assembled, some boxes and a 
library yet to be organized, we are open for business! 
It’s time to get down to work again, with our now seasoned Hurricanes in 
Grade 3 facing greater expectations,  our Grade 4 reading provincial 
assessments around the corner, and Grade 5 students who will be 
expected to push to be ready for the challenges of Middle School.    On 
April 6 your child will receive their report cards for term 2.  We will review 
expectations and practice new routines in this third reporting period.  
Please book a time with your child’s teacher to discuss progress. 
Happy Easter everyone! 
Mrs, Loker-French 

 
In PHYS ED News, Intramurals will be a Basketball this month.  
Athletes of March: 
Grade 3 :  Bently and Olivia 
Grade 4 : Easton and Ava 
Grade 5 : Damien and Payten 
 

Parent/Teacher or Student Led Interviews  
Interviews are coming up on Tuesday April  13th in the evening & 
Wednesday morning, April 14th .  Please arrange a time to visit  
with your teachers, especially if they have indicated that they 
would like to meet you about concerns.  Report cards will be sent 
home on Tuesday, April  6th. .   
 


